
  
  
  

 Immaculate Conception Parish 

 Email:  tumut@cg.org.au Web Site:  http://cg.org.au/Tumut 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

The Immaculate Conception Catholic Parish invites Parish Families to join our 2025 

Sacramental Program. This program prepares children to receive the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  
 

Thank you for expressing your interest in this very important stage of your child’s/children’s 

journey of faith; towards the reception of these Sacraments.  
 

As part of the program, we will supply you with the material you will need to give them a 

better understanding of the faith and to help you share your faith with them. We will also 

organise a series of meetings leading up to the celebration of each of the Sacraments. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: As this is one of the most important things you can do for your children, I 

will stress, that you are expected to attend the enrolment night and the meetings. If you have 

other plans on those evening, please talk to Fr. Joseph.   

You are also encouraged to join the Parish community and attend the Sunday Mass. 
 

Enrolment Meeting for All Sacraments – Please try your best to attend this meeting 

This meeting will be held on Wednesday 26th February at 5pm in the Church 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION: at 6pm on 9 April 2025  

Holy Communion Meeting 1: 12 March at 5-6pm in the Church 

Holy Communion Meeting 2: 19 March at 5-6pm in the Church 

Holy Communion Retreat:  2 April at 9am-1pm in St Mary’s Hall 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: at 6pm on  18 June 2025 

Reconciliation Meeting 1: 28 May at 5-6pm in the Church 

Reconciliation Meeting 2: 4 June at 5-6pm in the Church 

Reconciliation Retreat: 11 June at 9am-1pm at McAuley College 
 

THAT SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: 

Dates to be confirmed.  (We should be able to advise you of the dates at the meeting on 26 Feb.) 
 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the program, please do not hesitate to 

contact Fr Joseph at your earliest convenience. 
 

Thank you for assisting and supporting your child. Thank you also for your careful attention 

to these directives. 
 

Please be assured that the Parish Community will be praying for you all. 
 

Yours in Jesus and Mary 

Fr. Joseph Neonbasu 

PO Box 600, Tumut  NSW  2720 
Secretary – Susan Hall 

Office Hours:  Tue, Thu, Fri: 9am-2pm 
Phone: 6947 4599 
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